
 

Education & Children’s Services 
Executive Director (Education & Children’s Services) Sheena Devlin 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To All Parents/Carers  
 

 
 

 

 

 Education Services 
Sharon Johnston, Head of Education and 
Learning 
 
2 High Street, PERTH, PH1 5PH 
Tel 01738 475000   
 
Contact  Sharon Johnston 
  Direct Dial 01738 477447 
                             Email:  
  SJohnston@pkc.gov.uk 
                             www.pkc.gov.uk  
 
Our ref 
 

 
SJ/SW/ML 

Your ref  

Date 6 March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Industrial Action March and April 2023 
 
I am writing to advise you that the planned industrial action affecting schools in North 
Perthshire from 7 to 9 March 2023 has been suspended after a new pay offer has 
been made to the Trade Unions.  
 
This means all schools across Perth and Kinross will be open as normal this 
week.  
 
Teaching Unions will now ballot their members over whether to accept the new deal 
and as a result there will be no further industrial action while this process is 
underway.   
 
We will continue to keep you informed.  Please follow the Council’s social media 
accounts on Facebook and Twitter: @PerthandKinross for further updates. 
 
Any urgent amendments to these plans will be communicated to you via your 
school’s normal communication channels. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Sharon Johnston  
Head of Education and Learning 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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